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Meeting Date:   March 26, 2024 
 
Item Number:   20 
 
Item Description:   Budget Referral: Funding to Protect Pedestrian Safety on 

Upper Marin Avenue  
 
Submitted by:  Councilmember Sophie Hahn 
 
Staff has taken preliminary action to improve safety on Marin Avenue. The attached 
includes an email and recent photos sent to Councilmember Hahn from Deputy City 
Manager LaTanya Bellow, which show newly refreshed crosswalks at Marin Ave 
intersections. The attached is provided for informational purposes and to appreciate 
the steps staff has already taken.  

 



3/21/24, 3:27 PM Mail - Hahn, Sophie - Outlook

https://outlook.office365.com/mail/id/AAMkAGRmMTY2YzllLTVkM2ItNDZiZS05NDM0LTE4YjA0Yzc1MzU1NwBGAAAAAACSBOalhrdyTLqaWlN5ap… 1/17

FW: Marin and Shattuck - CM Hahn

Bellow, LaTanya <LBellow@berkeleyca.gov>
Thu 3/21/2024 10:37 AM
To:​Hahn, Sophie <SHahn@berkeleyca.gov>​

Internal
 
CM Hahn,
 
Please find below a short message and several photos from the PW department regarding completed work at the Marin and Shattuck crosswalks. They did an awesome job
fairly quickly.
 
Let me know if you have questions.
 
Best
LaTanya
 
Update on Marin and Shattuck:
Refreshing the intersection was a difficult task but it really minimized the spilled paint but also looks brighter for more visibility.  
 
 
 
 
WARNING: This is not a City of Berkeley email. Do not click links or attachments unless you trust the sender and know the content is safe.


















